
The

invites 
Pro Bono Pledge Signatories and 

Prairie State Legal Services volunteers to join us 
in commemorating National Pro Bono Week at the 

Rock Island County Bar Association’s 
fall meeting.

Cocktail Reception
Thursday, October 20, 2016

5:30 p.m.
Oakwood Country Club,

1067 U.S. Highway 6 in Coal Valley

Registration is required to receive 
2 complimentary drink tickets.

Following the cocktail reception, 
invitees may choose to attend the dinner and meeting. 

Dinner tickets for non-RICO Bar members are $25.

Register for the event and purchase dinner tickets at:
www.pili.org/14thcircuit.


